
Group Visits: 

 

About 200 students of classes I and II of The Assembly of Angels Secondary School visited the 

Sangrahalaya for an educational tour on January 19, 2017. They were provided with a guided 

tour of the Sangrahalaya. One of the teachers on seeing the display commented, “Well 

maintained!”    

 

 

 


